AFTER SCHOOL

CLUB

SUMMER 2019 NEWSLETTER

Welcome to the After School Club Newsletter.
It has been a fabulous year so far, with lots
of interesting activities and events happening!
Our club is a fun, safe place for the children
to play and learn out of school hours whilst

waiting to be collected.

Now that it is the summer term and the
warmer weather is here, we are enjoying
more outdoor activities with the children,
We advise please that sun cream is
applied before school. We recommend
that a 24hr sun cream would be best, as
the children will be playing out throughout
the day, as well as at ASC.

As you all know we like to get our children
involved in as many activities as possible.
During the upcoming summer term, we will
be doing various activities such as making
bird feeders, ice-cream paper plates and
creating new beach themed, summer

displays, as well as sunshine paper plates
and much more!
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To finish this term of f, we will be'hqving an
end of term party to celebrate the
children’s hard work throughout the year!

As part of our learning we have
been watching some chicks hatch
and grow. We have enjoyed
monitoring them daily to see their
progression. Once the chicks
hatched ASC children went
upstairs to have a look at them.

The chicks are now a lot stronger
and have gone to live at their new
home, on a farm.




We have been busy doing some creative activities at ASC
such as painting insects on pebbles, brightening up our
display boards in the classroom and also starting to do some
summer crafts.

A number of parents have
asked again recently about the
closing time of ASC. It closes at
5.30pm and so we expect the
children to be collected at or
before that time, please.

We will put our newsletters on the school
website. (Follow the Out of School Club
link at the bottom of the Home Page on
the planter).

These will update you on events and will
contain information that you need to be
aware of.

IMPORTANT NOTICE

There will be no after
school club provision on
the last day of the summer
term which is the Tuesday
23" July. The school day

will end at 1:30pm.

Some comments from our children about After School Club




